
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

This week our Assembly focused on our Mental Health ahead of World Mental Health Day on Sunday 10th October. 

We thought about our feelings, our thinking, our emotions and our moods. The children learnt about why it is just 

as important to look after our mental health as it is our physical health and we spoke about sharing our feelings 

and listening to our friends. We learnt that one way to help ourselves if we feel a little unhappy or sad is to tell 

someone we can trust and to do something that makes us feel good. The children came up with some wonderful 

ideas and recognised that exercise and sport really can make us happier.  
 

On that note, we would all like to say a massive well done to our Year 2 football team who competed in a football 

festival last Friday. In what was our first match of the season, the team performed brilliantly in all four games. 

The effort that all the players displayed throughout the festival was exceptional. This effort helped the team win 

two matches and score 6 wonderful goals! A big thank you to all the parents who came to support the children. 

The team has made everyone at Knaphill Lower School very proud and we are all looking forward to more matches 

this year. Our Year 6 girls Team are playing this afternoon and we look forward to hearing how they have got on.  
 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Miss J. Concannon 

Federation Headteacher  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

Reminders 

Hair  

Please ensure that if your child's hair is longer than 

collar length, hair should be fully tied back with a 

suitable neutral band or head band (or ones in the 

dark green school colour).  

Sickness/Diarrhoea 

If your child is sick with sickness or diarrhoea, please 

do not send them back to school until 48 hours after 

the last symptom. Please do not hesitate to call the 

school office if you have any questions. 

Parking - Chobham/Sussex/Trinity Roads 

Please, please park considerately ensuring no 

footpaths, driveways or the road are blocked. 

 

  

School Photographer – Individual Photos 

(Sibling photos if attending on the same site) 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have 
organised for individual photographs on the 

following days: 

Knaphill Lower School – Wednesday 13 October 

Knaphill School – Friday 15 October 

If your child comes dressed in their PE kit on those 
days, they should wear their polo shirt rather than 
their round neck PE shirt. Please wear school 
jumpers too!  
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Teams Virtual Parents Consultation Meeting 

An email with the Teams link will be sent to you the 

day before your allocated appointment.  


